
There are students and staff with sensitivities or allergies to strong 
fragrances. Those sensitivities and allergies may be chemically based, 
such as perfume, fabric softeners, and cologne. Some sensitivities and 

allergic reactions are triggered by cut flowers or plants. 
We ask that everyone remain respectful of those with sensitivities 

and allergies. Reasonable accommodations may be necessary. Please 
remember they did not choose to have this sensitivity or allergic 

reaction and your cooperation is greatly appreciated.
Thank you.
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Help us keep the air we share 
healthy and fragrance-free.
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SCHOOL COMMUNITY SAFE
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